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Comments: I've read the PEA for the land swap proposed for the Crazies and I am in objection to the swap as

proposed.  

The public is getting land in this proposal that is more difficult to access than the land surrendered.  This is

certainly in the interests of the few owners who will acquire better game land which is easy to access for them

and their paying clients.  It provides an adverse position for the public, who will have more difficult access to

poorer hunting properties.  

At a time when private landowners are demanding that the FWP department "control" the elk herds while hunting

pressure forces the herds onto the properties owned by those same landowners, this swap will only exacerbate

that very situation.  

Find a better solution.  I'm sure that one exists.

I'll be interested in making further comments on this swap as the Environmental Documents are developed.  


